

20 how can we hope to have a tourist led recovery in the summer if we don't even tell people they can go to work?

21 who is in charge of the events research programme? what is the plan for hytner?

22 we say an awful lot about deprivation and not enough about obesity

23 do we really need to be putting more barriers in everywhere, like private hire cars? if we have vaccinated everyone?

24 what are we doing to insist on vaccination of care workers?

25 what happened to the nighingales? did the NHS actually get anywhere near being overwhelmed?

26 who is going to pay for businesses to have test kits?

27 what happened to the moonshot mailshot?

28 why is it not feasible to take a series of lateral flow tests rather than self isolate?

29 please can we not refer to the four nations of the uk...

30 can we discuss the extent to which we believe long covid is a major issue

[21/02/2021, 08:39:13] Imran Shafi: Could we have a table that has these qs and quick answers - some will be drafting points, some will be just info back to him - thanks team

[21/02/2021, 08:42:24] Emma Payne: Thanks Imran - yep we'll pull a table together as quickly as poss

[21/02/2021, 08:49:55] Simon Ridley: Great stuff. Couple of trickier ones in here but will work through as you suggest. Thanks.

[21/02/2021, 08:51:22] James Bowler: Wry helpful- let's get answers or choices to these

[21/02/2021, 09:00:12] Imran Shafi: Can someone also just check nothing in here trips us up on covid s paper - I think it's fine (and if he wants to tweak something we can just do it later and not hold up paper) but good to confirm

[21/02/2021, 09:01:20] Imran Shafi: The one comment I made yday that I see wasn't incorporated was saying "govt" run events research prog rather than list depts to give a bit of wiggle room depending on where that discussion goes

[21/02/2021, 10:12:26] Imran Shafi: For the Pm for covid s could we bring along the final strawman style diagram

[21/02/2021, 10:12:37] Emma Payne: Yep

[21/02/2021, 10:12:39] Imran Shafi: He will find that helpful to navigate

[21/02/2021, 10:12:40] Imran Shafi: Thanks!

[21/02/2021, 10:19:29] Henry: Roadmap is in good shape. Will come back with some final tweaks - that ok?

[21/02/2021, 10:20:01] Emma Payne: Thanks. Yes that's fine. Is going to type setters shortly but we can still make small comments at that stage

[21/02/2021, 10:20:22] Emma Payne: If there are any structural things (eg moving paras around) pls shout ASAP as that gets a bit harder to do

[21/02/2021, 10:24:26] Henry: Should be fine on that

[21/02/2021, 10:29:47] Imran Shafi: Pm is ready to start whenever we are so pls do come down as soon as ready

[21/02/2021, 10:33:54] Simon Ridley: Will be a couple of mins to finalise table on questions.

[21/02/2021, 10:34:09] Imran Shafi: Let's just bring what we have and then talk to it

[21/02/2021, 10:34:13] Imran Shafi: He's keen to start

[21/02/2021, 10:35:00] Simon Ridley: Pronto g

[21/02/2021, 10:35:04] Simon Ridley: Printing